
 

 

5th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Stay & Play 

 
We would like to invite you to attend a Nursery Stay & Play on Monday 26th March from 

2:10pm-3:10pm. Stay & Play sessions are a great opportunity for you to spend time with 

your child in school to see what happens during teaching times. The children love showing their 

grown-ups around their Nursery and it is a brilliant way for you to see how you can support 

your child at home to ensure continuity between home and school.  

 

This term’s Stay & Play session will focus on Easter craft activities. This will be an opportunity 

for you to see how all areas of learning and development are taught within nursery workshop 

areas linked to Easter and what resources the children have available in class. You will also get 

practical, fun ideas about simple everyday resources that can be used to support your child’s 

learning.  

 

We will end the session with a fun Easter Hunt and an Easter Bonnet Parade. Please can you 

work with your child to help them make their Easter Bonnet and bring it in the morning of 26th 

March ready for the parade.  

 

If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in future Stay & Play sessions please 

do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher with your suggestion.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Helen James & Suraya Naveed 

Nursery Teachers 

 


